

## Wonderful Wednesday Photography/Video Permission Form

I understand that throughout the Wonderful Wednesday program of Community United Methodist Church:

- Volunteers, parents, broadcast media photographers, and Community United Methodist church staff (which includes Wonderful Wednesday staff) may photograph/video the children as they play, interact, and participate in activities and special events.
- Photographs/video may be taken to be used in our church brochures, newsletters, Community UMC webpages, social networking webpages, and/or other advertising media for the church.

I hereby consent to and authorize the reproduction, publication, and use by Community United Methodist Church and the Wonderful Wednesday program, for advertising, commercial, or any other purpose, of any photograph, picture video, or likeness of my child(ren) or other family members.

Signature of Parent or Guardian	 Date
Child's Name	Child's Name
Child's Name	 Child's Name

